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 Barbara Romito COMMNT2014/7257/P 29/12/2014  13:05:52 As the application is for change to existing equipment, which I believe to not having full planning 

permission, I would ask that the application be viewed in light of the disturbance of both noise and 

odour to the tavern's neighbours and the previous lack of suitable clarity of application and actual .  

works carried out. This has been an on-going disturbance for the past 13 years that I have been resident 

and I do not feel that piecemeal application/permission will resolve the problems we continue to have.  

I am in complete agreement with my next door neighbour, Aimery de Malet Rocqueforte
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